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Diana Kennedy is planning a hat party, high tea and St. Patrick’s Day party on 
Sunday, March 17, 2018, beginning at 11:30 at Diana Kennedy’s home: 28 
Fallen Leaf Terrace, Orinda CA 94563. Please bring a bottle of bubbly to share 
and small tea sandwiches, small cookies, fruit or petit fours ready to serve. 
Please bring a check made out to World Wings Int’l. for $10.00 to support our 
charities. RSVP to Diana Kennedy. 
 

Hetta Malone has reserved the DVC Norseman Restaurant for World Wingers 
on Thursday, March 21, 2019, at 11:00 am, 321 Golf Club Es., Pleasanthill, CA 
94523. Price $14 Cash only, and a $10 check made out to World Wings to 
support our charities. Parking is $3. Go to Payment Machine, get ticket and 
display on dashboard. The parking lot off Golf Club Rd. is closest to the 
Norseman. 

RSVP  By Sunday, March 18:  Hetta Malone, (925) 939-7400  

 
Marilyn Kaplan and Linda Rineck are planning a tour of the Kimono 
Refashioned exhibit at the Asian Art Museum on Friday, April 5th, 2019. Please 
RSVP to Marilyn Kaplan. We plan on riding BART together and having lunch 
together in the cafeteria. Linda has paid for the museum;s fee for the tour and 
Marilyn will pay for the docent. Members get in free and can take a guest. 
Seniors’ entry is $19.00. 
 



The Stockholm Convention will be Sept. 19-22, 2019. Signed up so far 
include: Liv Milan, Pam Feack, Jennie and Howard Young, Sallie and Lorin 
Andersen, Marilyn and Marc Kaplan, Genie Pratt and Anne Tompkins. There 
will be a pre-cruise from 9/12 to 9/18/19. Cut off for the convention 
registration will be 6/15/19. For info, please visit 
https://worldwingsinternational.net/sto/ 

Seattle will host an Alaskan Cruise Convention in Sept. 2020. 

 

 
News from a Friendly Manor  
Liv Milan reports:  
New Wish List:  the usual toiletries, underwear, bras, sleeping bags, purses, 
custom jewelry, anything that can be used as bingo prizes. 
Pam Feack is doing an incredible job, but could use some help, even if you 
cannot help serve, she appreciates food donations. Not too hard to make a salad, 
buy rolls etc,  
just let Pam know. 510-655-5675 
Pam Feack, and her friend Peggy, Diane Gilbert and Liv Milan helped this 
Wednesday 2/20/19.  
 
Pam Feack reports: 
Liv drove 2 1/2 hours (in rain) to help on 2/20/19 to serve at the Friendly 
Manor. Peggy donated the fruit, Diane the rolls, Liv the salad and Pam donated 
the entree. Else will help in April. Pam and Peggy are doing March and would 
love some help from our chapter members. Thank you to all who have donated 
money for the Friendly Manor. It would be really nice to have some chapter 
members help serve or provide the fruit or bread or salad or entree.  
  

https://worldwingsinternational.net/sto/


Thanks to Jennie and Howard Young for a wonderful time on Feb. 28 at 
Uncle Yu’s Restaurant. Entertainment was supplied by Jennie and Ingrid 
Templeton singing and playing the ukelele. We raised $180 for our 
charities. Thank you everyone who participated. 

Top row: Setsuko 
Takenobu, Liz Turlington, 
Louise Diracles, Marilyn 
Kaplan, Sally Andersen, 
Anne Tompkins, Norma 
Corbin, Hetta Malone, 
and Deborah Wood 
Campbell. 

Middle row: Jane Euler, 
Laurie Barton, Linda 
Rineck, Ingrid 
Templeton, Janet 
Bisbing, Jennie Young. 

Seated: Lucy Hart and 
Suzy Proesch. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter de Vries, Lorin Andersen, Phelps Euler and Howard Young. 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ingrid Templeton and Jennie Young wishing us a healthy and prosperous 
New Year of the Pig then singing to us in Chinese. 

 

Send ideas for future events to Louise Diracles. 


